
 

 

 

 

Rotary Club of Nashville will not meet 

December 24 and 31, 2018 
 

 
 
 
 

Wishing all of our Nashville Rotarians joy, good health and happiness this 
holiday season, and may it follow you throughout the coming year. 

 

New Member Proposal:  The following applicant has moved through the 

application process and been approved by the Membership Committee and 

the Board of Directors for publication and consideration by the general 

membership.  If no objections are filed in writing within 10 days, the applicant 

shall be declared elected to membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, 

the applicant HAS NOT completed the membership process. 
 

Kelly O’Connor, Director of Development 

Progress Inc. 

Sponsored by:  Angela Goddard 

 

YEAR END WRAP UP – Is Your Rotary Account Current? 
Make sure that your dues/lunches and other charges on your Rotary account are 

paid in full.  As a reminder, ANNUAL invoices in the amount of $1,300 invoices 

were emailed to all members in July 1, 2018.  If you choice to pay quarterly or bi-

annually, you need to pay from the original July invoice.  Please check your 

records and if you have not made a payment to Rotary since July (or before); 

please contact suzanne@nashvillerotary.org to bring your account current.   

 

ATTENTION NEW MEMBERS – If you have not attended a Rotary Orientation 

session, please mark your calendars for Tuesday, January 22, 2018 from 5:15 – 

6:45 p.m. for a Rotary new member orientation session.  The meeting will be 

hosted by Past President Greg Bailey– details will follow! 
 

HAPPENING AT ROTARY 

Jan 7 –    Dr. James Hildreth, President, Meharry Medical College 
Jan 14 – TBA 
Jan 18 – Backpack Project, 1-3 pm @ Second Harvest 
Jan 21 – NO ROTARY MEETING – ML King Day  
Jan 22 –ORIENTATION, 5:15 pm, hosted by Past President Greg Bailey 
Jan 28 – Seth Bernstein, CEO, Alliance Bernstein 
Feb 4 –   David Ewing, CEO, Nashville History on Tour 
Feb 11 – Joseph Cirincione, President, Ploughshare Fund, c/o Pat Ryan, TN 

World Affairs Council 
Feb 18 – NO ROTARY MEETING – President’s Day  
Feb 25 – John Ingram, Owner, Nashville Soccer Club 
Mar 4 –  Bill Carey, Author, Runaways, Coffles and Fancy Girls: A History of 

Slavery in Tennessee 
Mar 11 – Jan D. Freitag, STR Global, Sr. Vice President, “Nashville’s Burgeoning 

Hotel Industry” 

Mar 18 – Ashford Hughes, Sr. Advisor, Workforce, Diversity and Inclusion 

Mar 25 – Agenia Clark, CEO, Girl Scouts of Mid-TN, “Women on Paid Corporate 
Boards” 

The Nashville Rotary 

Service Trust Annual 

Footprint Fund for 

2018-19  

Along with the honor of being a member of the 

Rotary Club of Nashville is a responsibility to 

support our community service initiatives 

through a contribution to the NRST Annual 

Footprint Fund.  For those who have made their 

2018-19 contribution, THANK YOU. To-date, 

we have received $84, 234. That is from just 

29% of our membership! 

If you are among the 71% who have not 

contributed to the Annual Footprint Fund, 

PLEASE RESPOND before Dec. 31 so that we can 

close this gap and do what we do best, SERVE. 

You can make your contribution on line 

through our website, www.nashvillerotary.org 

and click on the GIVE tab.  Or, send your check 

payable to Nashville Rotary Service Trust and 

send to 3401 West End Avenue, Suite 318, 

Nashville, TN 37203. 

 
 
 
Exciting Opportunity to join our team on our 

Rotary Club of Nashville Trip to Visit 
The Joseph School in Haiti 

http://thejosephschool.org/ 

February 21-24, 2019 
 

Through our Nashville Rotary Service Trust 
Annual Footprint Fund, our club provided a 
$5,000 for a nutrition program at The Joseph 
School.  We would love to have a group of 5-8 
team members participate in a trip to the school.   

 

 Meet the students and teachers 

 Experience Haiti’s people, beauty and 
challenges 

 Engage in servant leadership opportunities 

 Relax at the All-Inclusive Royal Decameron 
Indigo Resort 

 

QUICK DETAILS: 
$900 cost per person 

(Cost does not include flight) 
Dec. 21, 2018 deposit deadline ($450) 

 

Email lauraf@thejosephschool.org for all 
travel details 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

mailto:suzanne@nashvillerotary.org
http://www.nashvillerotary.org/
mailto:lauraf@thejosephschool.org


Rotary and Second Harvest Food Bank – FEEDS THE NEED – Delivering two holiday food boxes to 

each of 1,900 residents in the Nashville community.  Thank you to our 250 + volunteers…from infants to seniors… 

who helped.  Special thanks to Rotarian Deborah Varallo for capturing the event in photos for us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROTARY CLUB OF NASHVILLE 

3401 West End Avenue, Suite 318

Nashville, TN  37203 

(615) 645-5935 

www.nashvillerotary.org 

 

 

 

 

Tennessean, Dec. 18, 2018 – Correction by 
Rotary- 3,800 food boxes to 1,900 households 

http://www.nashvillerotary.org/

